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Global SLP/SLT Digital Literacy 
Practices Survey 

 

Conducted by Griffith University and the IALP 
Child Language Committee 

 

Calling speech-language pathologists/speech-language therapists who 
provide language/literacy intervention 

with children and adolescents ages 0-18. 

The survey will take less than 10 minutes to complete. 
Responses are anonymous and will not be identified with you as an individual. 

Survey closes soon. 
Please consider taking it NOW! 

We live in a world where information is often consumed and conveyed in a variety of digital 
forms.  This “new literacy,” sometimes called “informational literacy”, presents many 
opportunities for engaging communicators in unique ways; yet the problems in accessing and 
employing digital literacy across the globe are substantial.  We want to shed light on digital 
literacy use by professionals in daily life outside of work and in their language/literacy 
intervention work with children and adolescents. 

Do you want to be on the cutting-edge of our profession? 
 

Help us learn about the status of digital literacy with our colleagues around the globe. 
 
By “digital literacy” we mean “the ability to use information and communication technologies to 
find, evaluate, create, and communicate information, requiring both cognitive and technical 
skills”. (Definition of American Library Association).  literacy” we mean “the ability to use 

         
         

      

Click Here 
to Access the Survey. 

https://redcap.link/a7g1kcxg

